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Temporary FAK Rate Decrease Effective April 15 
 
Effective Monday April 15, 2002, Pacer Stacktrain will temporarily 
reduce FAK rates in the following lanes in the 48’ container size only. 
 
Origin Ramp  Dest. Ramp  New 48’ FAK Price 
Chicago   LAX / CDY   $1,050 
Kearny   LAX / CDY   $1,200 
Philadelphia   LAX / CDY   $1,100 
Baltimore   LAX / CDY   $1,125 
 
These temporary FAK rates apply only on business that is new and 
incremental to Pacer Stacktrain.  This reduction will remain in effect 
through May 15, 2002.  Please use PSQ 1000X as the applicable quote 
number. 
 
This reduction will remain in effect through May 15, 2002 and applies 
only on business that is new and incremental to Pacer Stacktrain. 
 



Please make note of this information and inform those in your 
organization that need to know.  If you have any questions regarding 
this announcement please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development or Pricing Representative. 
 
 


